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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





(� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��www.ashraeroanoke.org�)                  September 2005





September  Meeting 





Tuesday, September 20, 2005


Lunch Meeting at the


 Patrick Henry Hotel


617 S. Jefferson Street 


Roanoke, VA





TOPIC:  


“Modernization of the Eisenhower Executive Office Building: A Case Study”





Speakers: 


Mr. Bill Hamill, P.E.


Mr. Bob Groth, AIA





MEETING AGENDA:





12:00 - Lunch





12:30 – Business Meeting and Program





Cost of lunch will be $15.00








Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Friday, September 16 to:





Suzanne Perry


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sdperry@trane.com" ��sdperry@trane.com�


Phone:  540-563-2828








Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site!











President's Corner








When you drink the water, remember the spring.  Chinese Proverb��This promises to be an exciting year for the Roanoke ASHRAE Chapter!  We are already off to a fast start.  The annual Chapters Regional Conference was held this year at The Hotel Roanoke & Conference Center on August 11th - 13th (Roanoke plays host on a rotating basis with the other chapters of Region III every twelve years).  Special thanks to Allen Crocker and Chris Beverly for their time and effort to make the event a wonderful success.  At this meeting the chapters of Region III voted to adopt the above message included in Society President, Lee Burgett’s Inaugural Speech.  “Everyone in our industry drinks the water of ASHRAE’s technology every day.  Yet, not all appreciate its source.”  By stressing this message we hope to emphasize the VOLUNTEER aspect of this organization.





Earlier this summer we wrapped up the 2004-2005 ASHRAE year with the 7th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship Golf Tournament and Bar-B-Que on June 28th.  Thank you to all the volunteers, participants and sponsors that helped make this event one of our most successful ever





Our first monthly meeting will be a luncheon on September 20th at The Patrick Henry Hotel.  I hope that you will be able to join us at this meeting and throughout the year.  Increased attendance at the monthly meetings will only serve to strengthen our chapter.  We are still looking for a few speakers and program ideas to fill out this year’s schedule.  Please contact Patrick Castelvecchi if there is a topic that you would like to see presented.





We have an exceptional slate of officers and committee chairs set to lead our chapter in 2005 – 2006.  Please support them by getting as involved as possible in YOUR ASHRAE Chapter!





Jason Fulop











	











Spotlight On … This Month’s Speakers








Bill Hamill








Mr. Hamill joined the Mechanical Engineering Department of HSMM in 1993.  He has worked in the area of HVAC design, primarily for Federal Government buildings. Major projects include Renovation of the Pentagon – Wedge 1, renovation of the National Gallery of Art, environmental security upgrades of various US embassies, and renovation of the Eisenhower Executive Office Building on the White House Complex. Projects registered with the LEED Green Building Rating System are the Weapons Evaluation Test Laboratory (WETL) for the Department of Energy, and the Eisenhower Executive Office Building.  Mr. Hamill has bachelor’s degree in Mechanical Engineering from Virginia Tech, and is a past-President of the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE.








Bob Groth





Mr. Groth joined HSMM’s Architectural Department in 1998 as a project architect.  He has worked on a wide variety of federal projects including Lee County Federal Penitentiary, Combat Aviation Brigade Headquarters Complex at Ft. Bragg, NC, and a new metro station for the Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority (WMATA).   He is currently completing work on the 17th Street Wing Security Modernization for Phase One of the Eisenhower Executive Office Building (EEOB) in Washington D.C.  Mr. Groth is a past board member of AIA Blue Ridge and served on the Editorial Advisory Board to Inform--the Virginia Society AIA magazine featuring architecture, design, and the arts.  Mr. Groth received a Bachelors of Architecture from the University of Oregon at Eugene in 1977 and is a LEED Accredited Professional.








ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2005– 2006 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	  Jason Fulop		434-823-2390	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�		


Pres. Elect	  Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Vice Pres.	  Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�


Secretary	  Jeff Wolfe		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:grg@sfcs.com" ��jkwolfe@trane.com�


Treasurer	  Rodney Fanning	540-342-1816	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��rfanning@lpa-inc.com�


Governor	


Governor	  Chris Meacham	540-857-4090	� HYPERLINK "mailto:cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com" ��cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com�


Governor	  Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ielectric.com" ��jason.price@ielectric.com�


Governor	  David Roller		540-265-4444	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��dlr@whoeng.com�


Governor	  Daryl Stacey		540-342-6001	� HYPERLINK "mailto:dsatacey@spectrumpc.com" ��dstacey@spectrumpc.com�





		


2005 – 2006 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	  Howard Arthur	540-464-7308		� HYPERLINK "mailto:arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu" ��arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu�


Membership	  Mike Wright		540-857-3100	mwright@hsmm.com


Student


Activities	 Chris Meacham	540-857-4090	� HYPERLINK "mailto:cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com" ��cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com�





Technology


Transfer	  Brian Coffield		540-857-3100	bcoffield@hsmm.com


Historian	  Chris Beverly		540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com





Resource


Promotion	  Chris Beverly		540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	  Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�


Homepage	  James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�     





						














BOARD OF GOVERNORS





MEETING





Tuesday, September 20th 





4:15 pm – 5:30 pm





HSMM








ASHRAE IAQ 2007 Examines Healthy, Sustainable Buildings





ATLANTA - Healthy, sustainable buildings are those that create high quality indoor environments while minimizing their impacts on the outdoor environment.


	But achieving both can be a challenging goal.


        Guidance on how to do so will be presented at the American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers' (ASHRAE) conference, IAQ 2007 Healthy and Sustainable Buildings, which will be held Oct. 15-17, 2007, at Baltimore's Inner Harbor, Baltimore, Maryland.


	"The issues of healthy and sustainable buildings are cyclical and interdependent," Lawrence J. Schoen, P.E., chair of the conference said.


"Buildings not only impact the indoor environment but they have an impact on the outside environment. Our goal in creating healthy buildings should be to create indoor environments where people are healthy and productive but that minimize impact on the environment."


	The conference will emphasize the measured performance of healthy and sustainable buildings and practical methods for their design, construction, operation and maintenance, according to Schoen.


	For more information, contact ASHRAE Technical Services at IAQ2007@ashrae.org or �HYPERLINK www.iaq2007.org ��www.iaq2007.org�.


        ASHRAE, founded in 1894, is an international organization of 55,000 persons. Its sole objective is to advance through research, standards writing, publishing and continuing education the arts and sciences of heating, ventilation, air conditioning and refrigeration to serve the evolving needs of the public.











Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Andy Fuller


HSMM


1315 Franklin Road


Roanoke, VA  24034





E-mail:  afuller@hsmm.com


Phone:  540.857.3100


Fax:  540.857.3180





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS





The Chapter will be publishing a Chapter Directory this year! 





please contact andy fuller if you would be interested in purchasing some advertising space in the directory. (Chapter reserves the right to edit advertisements for size and content) 





Anyone with questions or anyone wishing not to have their information published please contact Andy Fuller at 540.857.3100 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com� by October 10.

















Upcoming Monthly Meetings:








�





October 11th















